
WEST SADSBURY TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS WORK SESSION (Continued) 
October 1, 2018 
 
 
Attending:  Barry Edwards, Ed Haas, John Keesey, Joe Prekup, Michael Goodman (TPD) and Chris Lincoln 
(TPD) 
 
At 1:00 p.m., the Board and Roadmaster Joe Prekup met with Michael Goodman and Chris Lincoln of 
TPD to discuss roadway conditions throughout the Township.  Chris Lincoln referenced a Township road 
inventory review done by TPD in 2013.  Mr. Goodman informed the Board that he had driven 
throughout the Township recently to look at the current conditions of the roads.  Among other things, 
he noted that water gathers at the edges of several roads and does not get to cross pipes.  He 
recommended that the edges be graded to allow water to drain away from the roads.  There was also 
discussion about various road maintenance treatments, such as oil and chip coating.  A recommendation 
was also made to build a spreadsheet for a road inventory to track road conditions, ongoing 
maintenance, etc. 
 
It was decided that Joe and Mike Goodman will schedule a day next week to evaluate the roads.  The 
results will be used to create a road maintenance program with the help of TPD. 
 
As there was no further business before the Board, at 1:54 p.m., the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Cindy Mammarella 
 
Cindy Mammarella 
Township Manager 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


